
FOI 094/2023 Response 

Request 

I would like to request a copy of your seclusion policy – as part of my doctoral thesis I am planning to 
review these to explore current prac琀椀ce in seclusions in the UK.  

Response  

The Trust is unable to provide the requested informa琀椀on. 

This is because the Trust’s Seclusion Policy is currently under review, and it is an琀椀cipated that the 
policy will be available for disclosure by the end of July 2023. 

Please accept our apologies in withholding the policy and note that the Trust rely on exemp琀椀on 
Sec琀椀on 22 of the Freedom of Informa琀椀on Act 2000 to deny this aspect of your request. 

 


